
Dalton Pictures new studio and office facility will open in the Summer of 2016. This older building was 
purchased many years ago by DPEC. After many years of work, beginning with two side walls, the back 
wall, and the floor. The building was completely gutted, the front taken down and rebuilt into a modern 
media center and office building. There are 3 set areas, as well as a custom built kitchen stage for 
cooking shows. This complex will house the offices and production facilities for Dalton Pictures. The new 
facility is in Loris, SC. while Dalton Pictures has been based in Myrtle Beach.  


